STATE OF ARIZONA

KaTie HoBss OFriceE oF THE (GOVERNOR ExecuTive OFFICE
GOVERNOR

June 20, 2023

Senator Warren Petersen
President of the Senate
1700 W. Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Re: SB 1095
President Petersen,

I have vetoed SB 1095. I am concerned that this bill could have the effect of discouraging voter
participation. These concerns outweigh any potential benefits that this bill may present.

Sincerely,

Katie Hobbs
Governor
State of Arizona

Ce:

Speaker Toma

Senator Carroll
Secretary of the Senate
Chief Clerk of the House
Secretary Fontes
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